MEMORANDUM

TO:

Richard Dionisio Supervisor/Mayor and

Town Board Members

FROM:

Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation

DATE:

September 13, 2023

SUBJECT:

Donation

Request by the Superintendent of Recreation, Gerry Salvo for authorization to accept a New TV Donated by Brightview Senior Living in West Harrison. It is a TCL 85" QLED Series Smart TV to be utilized in the Harrison Community Center for Senior Citizen Programs. It will also benefit Recreation afternoon programs and scheduled group meetings. Senior Executive Director Toni Musto at Brightview was responsible for initiating the Donation to the Senior Citizen Department.